MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA



<u>3.38</u>

The recommendation from Supervisor Stone regarding Stop Playing With Information Technology (SPLIT) is deleted from the agenda for Tuesday, December 6, 2011.

SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

FROM: Supervisor Jeff Stone

SUBMITTAL DATE: November 29, 2011

1

SUBJECT:

Stop Playing With Information Technology (SPLIT)

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

That the Board direct the Executive Office to conduct a feasibility study and analysis of separating the Board of Supervisors(BOS), Clerk of the Board(COB) and Executive Office(EO) from RCIT and creating a separate and independent information technology (IT) Department.

BACKGROUND:

As a part of **S.C.R.A.P.E.** (Safeguard County of Riverside Against Preventable Expenses), the Board of Supervisors should consider creating a separate and independent IT Department consisting of BOS, COB, and EO to provide better, more efficient and more cost saving IT service to these three departments.

Jeff Stone Supervisor

Third District

JS:vc

3 .5 38